
 
 
 

Campolo, Middleton & McCormick, LLP present at the Nonprofit Update  

Bohemia, NY – Campolo, Middleton & McCormick, LLP presented at the Nonprofit Update sponsored by 

Cerini & Associates, LLP on June 15th from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm at the Melville Marriot. The seminar was 

free to attend and CPE credits were offered for the event. The topics discussed included NYPMIFA; 

accounting updates; establishing and investment policy; OMIG and more.  Joe Campolo spoke at the 

event addressing legal issues facing not-for-profit organizations. He was joined by fellow presenters 

Kenneth Cerini, CPA, CFP, DABFA, Partner at Cerini & Associates, LLP;  Todd R. Richman, VP, Bernstein 

Global Wealth Management; Philip Gaboury, CPA, Senior Manager at Cerini & Associates, LLP and 

Francis J. Serbaroli, Shareholder Health & FDA Business, Pharmaceutical, Medical Device and Health 

Care Litigation. The seminar offered valuable information about trends in the not-for-profit sector, 

practical advice in establishing investment and spending policies, surviving an OMIG audit and mitigating 

fraud risks. 

 


